
 
 

 

Joi H. Hunter 
Executive Director 

Office of Partnerships and Development 
Phone: 404-802-2830 
 

November 16, 2023 

      

 

Ms. Mia Redd 

Deputy Director 

Health & Human Services, Community Development 

Fulton County 

Atlanta, GA 30303 

 

Dear Ms. Redd: 

  

Please accept this letter as a request to have the previously signed contract amended. I am 

requesting that the $250,000 contract be issued in the name of the APS Foundation, Atlanta 

Partnership of Business and Education/ dba Atlanta Partners for Education, instead of Atlanta 

Public Schools. 

 

All references to Atlanta Public Schools shall be replaced with the name of the APS Foundation, 

Atlanta Partnership of Business and Education upon completion of the fully executed contract. 

The amendment request to the name shall be the only amendment. All other terms of the contract 

shall remain the same. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Joi H. Hunter 
Joi H. Hunter 

Executive Director 

Atlanta Public Schools 


